
Dear Committee Members: 
My name is Jerol Gohrick, District 2 Chair, I am writing this in opposition of HB1463.  It is up to 
the discretion of the district Committee to announce where the convention, or any other 
meetings are to be held.  Please issue a do not pass on HB1463!! 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Jerol Gohrick 
District 2  
Chairman 


